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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
August 25, 2017 
 
Daniel J. Gaudreault and Barbara J. Gaudreault 
P.O. Box 69  
Elizabeth, CO 80107 
  
Re: Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation, Big “G” Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-2006-081 
 
Dear Daniel J. Gaudreault and Barbara J. Gaudreault, 
 
The Division received the response in regards to the remaining Compliance Problems identified in the 
May 18, 2017 inspection report of the Big “G” Gravel Pit. The status of the corrective actions are listed 
below. 
 

• COMPLIANCE PROBLEM #1: Approved storm water control and sedimentation prevention 
methods have not been implemented or have not been constructed appropriately. 

 
o On August 14, 2017, the Operator’s submitted photographic documentation showing a 

storm water control berm has been constructed in the area of concern; this problem has 
been resolved. 
 

• COMPLIANCE PROBLEM #2: An open test pit poses a threat to wildlife/livestock. 
 

o On August 14, 2017, the Operator’s submitted photographic documentation showing the 
test pit has been; this problem has been resolved. 

 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Wally Erickson with DRMS 
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